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“The scope

of agricultural
subsidization is

broad and deep
globally with virtually
allmajor producing
countries providing
some type of support”
says Darren Hudson






	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Tech’s Mark Miller named an AMSA Fellow, 2015 Signal Service Award winner
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Mark Miller, a nationally-recognized animal science researcher with Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has been selected to receive this year’s American Meat Science Association’s Signal Service Award, in addition to being named an AMSA Fellow. The AMSA Signal Service Award was established in 1956 and is given to members in recognition of lasting contributions.  more »
 
AG COUNCIL 360

Agricultural Council: Shelby Maresca named April ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Shelby Maresca; Major: Agricultural Communications, Agribusiness minor; Classification: Junior; Organization: Ambassadors for Agriculture; Hometown: Plainview; Month: April 2015  more »
CONSTRUCTION ZONE
GALLERY: Crews gain ground one brick at a time on Bayer Plant Science Building
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The return of clear blue skies and temperatures in the nineties opened the doors for construction crews to go full-speed ahead on laying brick. As the days passed in June, large portions of CASNR’s new Bayer Plant Science Building were quickly covered with varied shades of Texas Tech’s iconic tan brick.  more »
NATIONAL DAIRY MONTH
VIDEO: Take a moment to revisit the university’s iconic Dairy Barn at the height of its operation.
  

DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. 
UPCOMING 

 Texas Int’l Cotton School
        August 3-13, 2015

 CASNR Faculty Retreat
        August 21, 2015 at McKenzie-

        Merket Alumni Center
 Homecoming Breakfast
        Oct. 10, 2015 at Student

        Union Building 


	

	
	There may be sound economic arguments that support a world without agricultural subsidies. But we don’t live in one, says Texas Tech’s Darren Hudson. Speaking at a U.S. House Agriculture Committee hearing, the director of Tech’s International Center for Agricultural Competitiveness offered that other countries are treating their agricultural sectors as a national asset for security purposes. Speaking in early June at a U.S. House Agriculture Committee hearing, the director of Tech’s International Center for Agricultural Competitiveness offered that other countries are treating their agricultural sectors as a national asset for security purposes, and for the United States not to consider the implications of those choices leaves us at a competitive disadvantage.  more »
New coordinator for student retention named in CASNR Dean’s office
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CassiDe Street has been named the new coordinator for student retention for CASNR. She steps into her new post July 1. “I am excited to have the opportunity to be at Texas Tech and give back to the university that has done so much for me,” Street said. The Kress native indicated that she will be focused on the advancement, satisfaction and overall success of CASNR current students.  more »
TAWC, TeCSIS Forage & Livestock Field Day set for July 9 at research farm
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation and Texas Coalition for Sustainable Integrated Systems will host a forage and livestock field day on Thursday (July 9) at the Texas Tech Research Farm in New Deal. The field day will focus on grass and alfalfa mixtures, establishing pasture stands, beef cattle nutrition, grassland’s role in soil quality, Powder River cattle handling facilities, and more.  more »
Beef Cattle Institute; Texas Tech, Kansas State enter into beef industry agreement
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Texas Tech and Kansas State have entered an agreement to bring Texas Tech into the Beef Cattle Institute, which fosters collaboration to deal with issues relating to the beef industry. “This relationship is an important step forward in our continuing efforts to serve the livestock industry, and grow expertise in a research focus area of animal health, nutrition and welfare,” said CASNR Dean Michael Galyean.  more »
Texas Tech’s Animal and Food Sciences adds companion animal behavior expert
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Alexandra Protopopova, an expert incompanion animal behavior and welfare, has been named an assistant professor in Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences. She stepped into her new teaching and research post on June 1. The Siberian native indicated that she has a primary role of developing a new companion animal track.  more »
Llano River Field Station receives UCOWR Education and Public Service Award
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The Llano River Field Station, the strategic arm of the Texas Tech University Center at Junction, has been presented this year’s ‘Education and Public Service Award’ by the Universities Council on Water Resources. Researchers at the field station, including several from CASNR collaborate on studying and solving the issues of the region and beyond, including range science and environmental education.  more »
Turfgrass Field Day set for July 13 at Texas Tech Quaker Research Farm
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Growing and maintaining turf will be in the spotlight July 13 at a Turfgrass Field Day at the Tech’s Quaker Research Farm. Registration for the half-day program at 200 N. Quaker Ave. begins at 7 a.m., and the program will begin about an hour later. “We can help you learn how to save water and money in your landscape,” said Joey Young., with the Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science.  more »
GALLERY: Dairy Barn goes green with new Tech campus beautification project
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A major facelift for some Tech’s most iconic scenes is winding down this summer. The greening of the West Library Mall and the area surrounding Tech’s iconic Dairy Barn are part of a $2.5 million campus beautification project that included the university’s Broadway Avenue entrance. Along with new trees, the project around the historic dairy barn included new turfgrass and landscaping.  more »
 
Spring Commencement; CASNR graduates featured at May ceremonies
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More than 3,800 students Texas Tech students, including 214 from CASNR, received diplomas at the university’s commencement last month at United Supermarkets Arena. During the event outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Landon Bell, a landscape architecture major from Midland, represented CASNR.  more »
Texas Tech Honors College announces eight Terry Scholars from CASNR
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Eight students from CASNR have been selected to receive prestigious Terry Foundation Scholarships, university officials announced. Selected from an application pool of more than 1,000 high school seniors who have demonstrate exceptional leadership, character, financial need and scholastic ability, the foundation provides four-year scholarships.  more »
Tech Graduate School awards fellowships to CASNR’s Ison and Whibesilassie
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Two graduate students from CASNR have been selected as recipients of Tech’s Doctoral Dissertation Completion Fellowship Program for the 2015-16 academic year. Sarah Ison with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences and Wondmagegne Whibesilassie with Department of Natural Resources Management were selected based on several factors.  more »
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